ILO/SU/RES/79

RESOLUTION

concerning IT.O Staff Union membership of FICSA

The ILO Staff Union at its Annual General Meeting (first session) on 29 January 1997,

RECALLING the decision made by the Union’s Extraordinary General Assembly on
24 November 1994 to withdraw from the Federation of International Civil Servants’ Associations
(FICSA) with the intention of prompting a reform of FICSA;

. NOTING the positive developments in this respect which will be the focus of discussions
and decisions at the 50th Session of the FICSA Council in February 1997;

ALSO NOTING that the ILO Staff Union must resume its former role in the defence of
the mternational civil service through its participation as a full member in all FICSA activities;

MANDATES the ILO Staff Union Committee to investigate the possibility of the Union
rejoining FICSA, to inform the staff of its findings so that it can become a member again before
the end of 1997, if it is so decided, and to submit the corresponding budget proposal to the next
Annual General Assembly (second session).



